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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close,
Your Ref; Wokingham, Berks,

P74 2

2nd May, 1940,

Dear 8irs,

Reverting to your letter of the €8rd February
and my reply of the 13th March last reospecting the
motorship "PERURUNI MARU", I shall be glad to learn
whether you are Yet 1n a position to fumish me with any
further information regarding this case, which will
shortly be submitted to the Committes again for their
consideration,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully »

. pro Secretary,

Messrs, Nippon Yusen Kalsya,
88, Leadenhall Street,
LONDON, E.C.3, _




